
New Chapter Policy Regarding Dogs on Chapter Outings 
 

There have been questions regarding dogs on chapter outings.  The chapter executive 

committee has discussed this issue over the last several months and has approved a chapter 

policy regarding dogs on outings.  The executive committee feels this policy codifies current 

practice and the intent of previous discussions.  The policy is effective immediately.  It is 

intended to ensure that every chapter member can enjoy chapter outings.  

  

Participants in Chapter outings will be allowed to bring their dogs on outings in the following 

circumstances: 

1) Any participant may bring a dog on an outing that has been designated by the outing 

leader as a “dog outing” and which has been publicized as such. 

 

2) An outing leader may bring the leader’s dog on an outing led by that leader, that has not 

been designated as a “dog outing”, if the notice of the outing discloses that the leader will 

be doing so. 

 

All dogs on Chapter outings will be kept on a leash at all times. 
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